From: Jennifer Steele [mailto:jsteele@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2019 10:37 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Jeremy Dunn
Subject: Re: Official Travel Disclosure March 2019

Hello, Steve

I am sending along this email to share that I traveled to Austin, TX from March 3-7 as planned and the Chicago Public Library Foundation paid the expenses for airfare and lodging.

Thank you and my apologies for the delay!

Jennifer
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